
Memorandum 
City of Lawrence  
Finance Department 
 
TO: Tom Markus, City Manager 
FROM: Jeremy Willmoth, Finance Director 
CC: Casey Toomay, Assistant City Manager 
DATE: February 5, 2019 
RE: RSM Audit Planning Letter 
 
We received a letter from our new auditors that is to be shared with the City 
Commission. This letter includes required communications to those charged with 
governance regarding the scope and timing of the audit. 
 
It is attached for your reference. 










